

June 07, 2024



ATTY, CORNELIO L. SOMIDO

Deputy Ombudsman for Luzon 3rd Floor, Ombudsman Building Sen. Miriam P. Defensor-Santiago Ave., Brgy. Bagong Pag-asa, Diliman, Quezon City

Dear Atty. Somido:

Greetings from DSWD Field Office III!

In accordance with our commitment to uphold transparency and compliance with Memorandum Circular No. 02, Series of 2017, DSWD Field Office III is respectfully providing you with the list of all officials and employees who have submitted their SALNs. These submissions, along with their corresponding positions, were duly reviewed and found to be compliant (*submitted on time, complete and in proper form*) by the DSWD Field Office III's SALN Review and Compliance Committee.

Should there be any clarifications regarding this submission please feel free to email the Undersigned via rvapanlilio@dswd.gov.ph

Very truly yours,

RAYMUND VINCENT A. PANLILIO
Chief, Personnel Administration Section